 SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA REGIONAL RAIL AUTHORITY (SCRRA)
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING / NOTICE OF REVISIONS TO TITLE VI POLICIES 

The Southern California Regional Rail Authority (SCRRA) will convene a public hearing at its Board of Directors Meeting, on Friday, June 14, 2019.  Every three years, Metrolink is required by the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) to update its Title VI Triennial Report.  Metrolink seeks to create opportunities for inclusion and engagement with the community by inviting the public to review and provide feedback on the revisions to the Title VI policies,  Public Participation and Limited English Proficiency Outreach Plans which make up the Title VI Triennial Report.  

The public hearing will be listed on the agenda of the SCRRA Board of Directors Meeting on:
Friday, June 14, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority (METRO) 
One Gateway Plaza, 3rd Floor Board Room 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Information regarding the policy revisions to Title VI is available for public inspection on the Metrolink website at www.metrolinktrains.com or in the SCRRA headquarters office, located at 900 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1500 Los Angeles, CA 90017 during regular office hours Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. until 4 p.m. Comments and suggestions may be submitted orally or in writing at the public hearing, or posted in advance of the public hearing by clicking on the “eComment” option to submit an instant electronic comment at www.metrolinktrains.com/ecomments, or by mail if received in advance of the public hearing to the attention of Metrolink Fares at the SCRRA headquarters office, or faxed to the attention of Metrolink Fares before the hearing at (213) 452-0421. All public comments, regardless of the form of communication, must be submitted and received no later than June 7,2019.  This matter may be continued by the Board to a later time or date in its sole discretion.
	


SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA REGIONAL RAIL AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FY2019-20 ANNUAL BUDGET

[bookmark: _GoBack]Southern California Regional Rail Authority (SCRRA) which operates the Metrolink commuter rail system will hold a Public Hearing concerning adoption of its proposed Annual Budget for Fiscal Year 2019-20.  This hearing is on the agenda for the SCRRA Board Meeting on:
June 14, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.
Los Angeles Metropolitan Transportation Authority Board Room located at:
One Gateway Plaza, 3rd Floor
Los Angeles, CA  90012
Copies of the proposed FY2019-20 Annual Budget are available for public inspection Monday through Friday, from 8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. at the SCRRA office, 900 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1500, Los Angeles, CA  90017 May 29 through June 14, 2019, and in electronic format on our website at www.metrolinktrains.com 



